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NOTICE

It is a must for every student to wear proper college uniform while entering

the college campus for any purpose.

It has been observed that few students are coming to the college without
proper college uniform. All the students including first year (except M.
Tech.) are hereby informed that henceforth they will not be allowed to
enter the college premises without proper college uniform as well as to
participate in any academic / non-academic purpose inside the college

premises with effect from 26t October, 2016.
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Prof (Dr.) M R Kanjilal
Principal, NIT




